COPY.

16th June, 1936.

Dear Mr. PFrench,

We have received Officlal letters from the
Imperial 01l Limited, Toronto, signed by MNr, P.M,Duncan,
intimating that they "have withdrawn from Classification”
the following vessels ;-

"ACADIALITE" "of TE"
"RIDEAULITE"  "SINMCOLITE",

Before submitting the eases to the Committee
I muhumaemmmrymmmwmnm%
make on the Owners' deeision as regards these Lake Boats,
or whether you think it best not to press for any
reconsideration,
With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

James French, Esq.,
NEW YORK,

Olo440 ~ olo460 -0207




